
 
 

Translation  
Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of any 
discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the Japanese original shall prevail. 

 

August 5, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Compliance with New Market Segment “Prime Market” 
 
Roland Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company has received the results of the 
initial assessment of its compliance with the listing standards of the new market segments from Tokyo 
Stock Exchange,Inc. on July 9,2021 that the Company is in compliance with the listing standards for the 
“Prime Market” under the new market segments.  
 
Based on this assessment result, the Company will proceed with the procedures to apply for the new 
market segment to Tokyo Stock Exchange,Inc. following the resolution of the Board of Directors.  
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